Commission on Nonprofit Health and Human Services

Achieving Administrative Efficiencies Workgroup
Proposals for Discussion on November 8th Meeting:
1. Consolidate all administrative aspects of Purchase of Service* (POS) contracts within 1-5 nonprofit enterprises (or trade associations) across all state agencies.  For example, set up a Third Party Administrator (TPA) within one nonprofit trade association that administers all grants.
2. Encourage nonprofit providers to focus on service delivery, training of best practices, and improving service outcomes.
3. State agencies should merge similar programs/services/operation across state agencies, so that only one state agency contracts for a specific service (operation).  For example, DDS would administer “Case Management” for all POS* state agencies.
4. If POS* state agencies are consolidated, it should be done in a manner that preserves direct access between clients and the pre-existing agency decision-makers (i.e., where funding decisions are made).  For example, BESB should not be consolidated with DSS, unless there were guarantees that BESB clients, including those dually diagnosed blind and deaf, had direct access (within 24 hour response) to the decision makers that fund their programs.
5. State agencies should foster the consolidation of nonprofit providers (contractors), while maintaining full coverage geographically across the state.  For example, the existing 700+ POS contractors could be consolidated by 100 fewer each year over 4 years to 600, then 500, then 400, to 300 POS contractors by 2014.
*  Includes Judicial Branch programs that fall under the Nonprofit Commission.
